

Marsha DeGennaro <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>

Fwd: [External Email] Bathroom usage policy

1 message

Vonda Tencza <vtencza@woodbridgeps.org>
To: Marsha DeGennaro <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>

Wed, Sep 11, 2024 at 3:41 PM

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Analisa Sherman <asherman@woodbridgeps.org>

Date: Mon, Aug 26, 2024 at 8:03 AM

Subject: Fwd: [External Email] Bathroom usage policy To: Vonda Tencza <vtencza@woodbridgeps.org>

Looks like you didn't get this one

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Edward Whitbread <edwardwhitbread@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Aug 25, 2024 at 8:20 PM

Subject: [External Email] Bathroom usage policy

To: <sdelprete@woodbridgeps.org>, <lpiascyk@woodbridgeps.org>, <lfrancese@woodbridgeps.org>, <jdahya@woodbridgeps.org>, <jhughes@woodbridgeps.org>, <slawrence@woodbridgeps.org>, <mstrambler@woodbridgeps.org>, <ewilliamson@woodbridgeps.org>

Cc: Analisa Sherman <asherman@woodbridgeps.org>

Dear Board of Education members,

I apologize in advance for emailing everyone on the board, but I did not see a generic email for inquiries, but I also did not want to leave anyone out if one person in particular would field emails like mine. My inquiry is regarding boys using girls bathrooms at their discretion and therefore also girls using boys bathrooms? My concern is on behalf of all of the children growing up at Beecher Rd but clearly and most importantly my own two children, my daughter in particular who has had some heart breaking issues that have elevated my concerns. Is there a policy that protects the privacy of the majority of young impressionable children who have been raised such that boys use boys rooms and girls use girls rooms? I know there are over 30 private bathrooms throughout the building that would be a perfect alternative so as not to upset anyone? I did meet with Principal Sherman and Assistant Principal Tafel at the end of 2024 season and I did not get a satisfactory answer after that meeting. I would appreciate any information regarding this matter and would be open to speaking in person on it. Thank you in advance for your time.

Sincerely, Edward Whitbread (203)223-2585

--

Analisa Sherman
Principal
Beecher Road School
40 Beecher Road
Woodbridge, CT 06525
203-389-2195
asherman@woodbridgeps.org
What I'm reading:
A Work in Progress by Jarrett Lerner
Erno Rubik and his Magic Cube by Kerry Aradhya

Rethinking Multicultural Education: Teaching for Racial and Cultural Justice Edited by Wayne Au

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email transmission (and/or attachments accompanying it) may contain https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=57672645cb&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f:1809929927086635774&simpl=msq-f:1809929927086635774